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TO : Integrated School Community 

 
FR : Br. Bernard S. Oca FSC 

Chancellor 
 
RE : Integrated School Opening - SY 2020-2021 
 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has taught us to adjust and make use of innovative means to 
cater to the needs of the community. Even if the ECQ is lifted and adapt severe measures 
to ensure the health and safety of our students while in campus, it will take some time 
before we can all comfortably resume to the regular face-to-face classes and operations. 
However, learning must continue despite these unfortunate circumstances. 
 
With consideration to the Department of Education’s guidelines on the opening of classes 
for SY 2020-2021 and the University’s capability to deliver online courses to the students, 
the administration has deemed that the SY 2020-2021 for Integrated School shall proceed 
as follows: 
 

July 1, 2020    Senior High School Manila and Laguna 
July 13, 2020   Preschool, Grade School, and Junior High School 
 

Senior High School classes shall be delivered through AnimoSpace (CANVAS) while a 
new Learning Management System (LMS) for Preschool, Grade School, and Junior High 
School shall be launched before the start of the academic year. The Office of the 
Integrated School Principal will provide further details on the optimal and convenient way 
of learning for all, in the next coming weeks. 
 
Similarly, the enrollment period for Integrated School will be as follows: 
 

June 8 to 20, 2020   Senior High School Manila and Laguna 
June 22 to July 3, 2020  Preschool, Grade School, and Junior High School 

 
The Office of Academic Services for Integrated School (OASIS) shall be publishing an 
announcement on the details of the tuition and fees, release of Enrollment Assessment 
Forms (EAF), and enrollment procedure before the above-mentioned enrollment periods. 
For inquiries, you may contact oasis@dlsu.edu.ph. 
 
In spite of these challenging times, we look forward to another fruitful year of teaching 
and learning. Together, let us move ahead and prevail over this pandemic with the new 
normal of blended learning. 
 

Thank you. 
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